
Public
Information
Session:
Tuesday, June 11
6:00 PM
Jacob Sleeper Auditorium
871 Commonwealth Ave, 
Boston, MA 02215

For project updates 
visit mbta.com/greenlineB

 

Accommodations
All locations are accessible to people with disabilities. MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request (including but 
not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, open or closed captioning for videos, assistive listening devices and alternate material 
formats, such as audio tapes, Braille and large print), as available. For accommodation or language assistance, please contact Trish Foley by phone 857-368-8907, or by email 
at trish.foley@state.ma.us

Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or 
interpretation, requests should be made at least ten (10) business days before the meeting. In case of inclement weather, meeting cancellation announcements will be posted 
on the internet at mbta.com

Green Line B Branch
Station Consolidation

Starting next year, the MBTA will be merging 
four stations on the Green Line B Branch into 
two stations. St. Paul St. will be merged with 
BU West, while Babcock St. will be merged 
with Pleasant St.

The new stations will have more canopies over 
the platform, and the platform will be raised to 
allow for level boarding. Removing two stations 
will also have the added benefit of reducing 
travel on the B Branch.

Come learn how we plan to improve your 
experience at the new stations.

MBTA. Welcome to a system of improvement.


